
 

25th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
The booking system for parents’ evenings will open from 3.30 p.m. tomorrow; you can book via 
this link: https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  Any problems, please contact us 
via the school office and we will be happy to help.   
 
Whist we really appreciate you wearing a face covering while you are on the school grounds, 
please also be aware that some parents are exempt from wearing one due to medical reasons 
and therefore we ask you to be kind and considerate towards them.  If you do have any 
concerns, please contact us.  
 
Finally, a polite reminder to please only come into the school office if you absolutely need to 
and that we can only have one parent in the foyer at any one time.  Please email or phone us 
where you can and we will be happy to deal with any issues or queries.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Bentley 
Head  Teacher  

Dates for your diary  
31/03/2021        Last day of term 
13/04/2021        Willoughby Foods order deadline for w/c 19th April  
19/04/2021        First day of term  
26/04/2021       Parent’s evening by zoom during w/c 26th April.  

Willow class have 
made these 
vibrant, colourful 
pictures for their 
topic on the Great 
Fire of London.  
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